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Date of Parish Council Meeting 
 

Wednesday 16 January 2019 
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Item number 12 (ii) 

Author 
 

Theresa Goss 

Title of Report 
 

Section 106 Funds – Proposed projects at Bloxham 
Recreation Ground. 
  

Summary 
 

To discuss the proposed projects at Bloxham Recreation 
Ground, following a meeting with the Trustees on 4 January 
2019. 
 

Recommendation 
 

To note the report. 

Reasons for the Recommendation 
 

Quotes and further details are yet to be submitted to the 
Parish Council. 
 

Impact on Budget None, as the project will be funded by Section 106 funds 
held by Cherwell District Council. 
 

Risks 
 

None at this stage. 

 Background Previously, a project using Section 106 funds at the 
Recreation Ground to address drainage issues, was not 
pursued because the works would have been too expensive. 
 
Since that time, the Trustees have been considering other 
projects and on Friday 4 January 2019, the Chairman, Vice-
Chairman and Clerk had a site meeting with David Tyrrell & 
Robert Aplin (both Recreation Ground Trustees).  The 
Trustees are now costing out a project to re-roof the 
pavilion building and improve the changing and toilet 
facilities.  
 
Once the quotes for this work have been obtained, they will 
be submitted to the Parish Council and then discussions 
with Cherwell District Council about the use of Section 106 
funds can commence. 
  

Supporting documents; advice, 
reports etc should always be 
attached to the report and listed 
here 

None 

 


